Association of Quality Assurance
Agencies of the Islamic World

REF: 012 - IQA - 2014

28 October 2014

Dear Prof. Iqgrar Ahmad Khan,

Thank you for your interest in applying to become an associate member at the Association
of Quality Assurance Agencies of the Islamic World (IQA). We are pleased to inform you
that the IQA board has approved the application of “University of Agriculture,
Faisalabad” on 22 September 2014 as an associate member of the IQA effective from the

aforementioned date.

Sincerely,

(o

arlq Al-Sindi
Executive Secretary
Association of Quality Assurance

Agencies of the Islamic World (IQA)



